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Urge your members of Congress to become original 
co-sponsors of the Protecting the Right to Organize 

Act (PRO Act) 
 

 

NOW is the time! Urge your members of Congress to become original co-sponsors of the Protecting 

the Right to Organize Act (PRO Act) and help us build an economy that benefits all working families, 

not just the wealthy and well-connected. With public support for unions at a historic high, it is more 

important than ever that working people have an enforceable right to organize.   

As we know all too well, when workers make the decision to stand together and bargain with their 

employer for improved working conditions, the deck is stacked against us from day one. Under 

current law, employers routinely violate the National Labor Relations Act (NLRA) without 

repercussions and block workers’ ability to exercise their right to bargain for better wages and better 

working conditions. 

 

Let’s make Congress fight for us by making sure our nation’s labor laws work as intended. Let’s level 

the playing field and give workers a voice to effectively fight for a safer workplaces and fair pay. 

Tell your members of Congress to support working class families by becoming a co-sponsor 

of the PRO Act today. 
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